



OFF TO A GREAT START!

We had our first meeting on September 10th and are happy to have filled all board positions for the 2025-2026 academic year. Each coordinator will lead a small committee which all parents are welcome to join.

Our new board members are: Stephany Conner (Fundraising), Alexandria Williams (Secretary), Sully de Jesus (Sponsorship), Gregory Estes (Hospitality), Alexandra Villamar (Family Events).

Our next meeting is on Wednesday October 8th at 5:30pm at the Mittelstadt Library. We hope to see you there!

WHAT ARE WE WORKING ON?

Open House - Tamirah Pressley, our Open House Coordinator has everything ready for the Fall Open House on Tuesday September 18th. This includes 20 pizzas we are getting from Double Dave's!

Hospitality - Gregory Estes, our new Hospitality Coordinator, is already working on a breakfast for faculty and staff on Friday September 19th. He is also donating cupcakes for our Open House.

Family Events - This year we have a brand new position, Family Events Coordinator, and it is being held by Aledandra Villamar. She has several fun events already in the works. We can't wait to share them with you once they become official!



PTO Sponsorsed Events are published at: mittelstadtpto.org/calendar





WHAT IS COMING UP IN SEPTEMBER?

- Fall Open House September 16th (5:30 7pm)
- Sonic Spirit Night September 18th (4pm 8pm)

